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2020 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

NOMINATION APPLICATION 
 
 
 
I,         

 (PRINT NAME) 
hereby submit my name for consideration for nomination to the Board of Directors of the Emerson 
Estates Property Owners Association for the election to be held at the Annual Meeting on November 
18, 2020 at 4:00 PM via Zoom.  
 

Address:              

 

Occupation:              

 

Outside Activities:             
 
             
 

I think I would be an asset to the Board of Directors because: 

 

             
 
             
 
             
                              

     Signed:         

     Address:         

     Date:          

     Phone:         

     Email:  __________________________________________________ 

 
** Please return completed form by Friday, October 16, 2020, to be placed on the ballot** 
**Please note for your convenience, you may take a photo of your Nomination Application and send it 
to me at kelliann@commonvestmgmt.com 
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Dear Homeowner: 
 
 

The Emerson Estates Property Owners Association will be holding its Annual Meeting at on 
November 18th, 2020 via Zoom- at that time an election will be held to elect three (3) Directors 

to fill a (1-year term).  
 

We have included with this letter a Board Nomination Application to be completed by any 
owner who is interested in serving the community.  
 

***If anyone is interested, please complete the Application and return form by Friday, 

October 16th, 2020 to be placed on the ballot*** 

**Please note for your convenience, you may take a photo of your Nomination Application and 
send it to me at kelliann@ccamgt.net 
 
Serving as a board member is a valuable and rewarding experience that should be undertaken 
by those who see it as an opportunity to serve their fellow neighbors while protecting and 

enhancing the assets of the community. It is serious business, but also a task worth doing well 
in order to safeguard the investments of all and we encourage you to consider volunteering 

your time to this worthwhile cause. 
 

We look forward to working with you and should you have any questions or like more 
information about Board duties, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
Cordially, 

 
Kelli Baker 

Association Manager 
Emerson Estates Property Owners Association 
kelliann@ccamgt.net 

(936)521-6900 
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